
 

Illinois

April 5, 2001 
 
Marc Weinberg, Counsel 
Appraisal Subcommittee 
2000 K Street, NW 
Suite 310 
!ashington, DC 20006 

Dear Mr. Weinberg: 

This letter is in response to your inquiry to this office of March 30, 2001. You have asked to be informed of 
the findings of our Preliminary Hearings scheduled with [DELETION] and [DELETION]. Both appraisers 
made appearances and produced appraisal experience logs. [DELETION] log complies with the appraisal 
experience requirements of the AQB and she should be removed from our problem list. The experience log of 
[DELETION] does not contain the 2500 hours of appraisal experience, and she remains on our list. 
 
We have begun the process of compliance with your March 30, 2001 directive and will be in touch with you 
very soon. Any questions, I can be reached at 312.793.7254. 


